
Dear parents, 

Welcome back!  We hope you all had a lovely Easter 

break and enjoyed the sunshine.  We have had a very 

busy start to our Summer Term and it has been        

wonderful to see the children refreshed and eager to  

learn. As you know assessments are fast approaching, 

please ensure your child is in school as much as possible. 

 

Y5 Stay and Make 

Thank you to all of the parents and grandparents who 

attended our first Year 5 Stay and Make.  You all    

tackled the challenges with enthusiasm and                

determination - what wonderful role models you were!  

We hope you enjoyed it.  A huge thank you to Jane    

Unwin for organising. 

Class Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Monday 29th April 

to take the group class photographs in the morning. 

Please ensure your child is wearing full uniform including 

ties. 

KS1 Trials 

This week Y2 trialled new KS1 assessments.  They were 

super ‘test developers’ and we were very impressed with 

their perseverance and their ability to give feedback to 

the assessor.   

Clubs 

This half term we will be running five after school clubs; 

Maypole, Dance, Football, Newspaper and Cookery.  

Please see the letters that were sent out before the 

Easter break for more information. 

Maths Workshops 

These sessions are designed to inform parents about 

how we teach Maths throughout the school.  Each class 

teacher will deliver their session twice and they will be 

based in their classrooms.  The first session will begin at 

3:45pm and the second will begin at 4:15pm.  Please come 

into school via the main entrance.  Staff 

will be available after the second session 

should you have any questions.  A copy of 

the PowerPoint and an accompanying  

booklet will be made available on the 

school website if you are unable to attend.   

 

PTA 

Over the Easter break the PTA arranged for the area 

outside of school house to be resurfaced.  It looks     

fantastic and the children love it!  They have also      

purchased new books for each year group and the     

children are relishing the challenging of reading them all.  

At the next meeting we 

will be discussing our next    

projects so do come along 

and support.   

 

 

Dates 

St Luke’s Music Festival - 27th April  

Maths workshop for parents - Tuesday 30th April 

Y4 Residential - 1st-3rd May 

School Closed - Thursday 2nd May 

PTA meeting - 9th May 6pm 

Y2 Class Assembly - Friday 10th May 

KS2 SATs - Monday 13th-Thursday 16th May 

KS1 SATs - 20th-24th May 

New Starters  Meeting - Wednesday 22nd May 6pm 

Half Term - 27th-31st May 

Inset Day - Monday 3rd June 

Y1 Phonics Screening - 10th-14th June 

Sports Day  - Friday 28th June 1:15pm 

Prom and Summer Disco - Friday 5th July 

Garden Party - Saturday 6th July 

Summer Show - Tuesday 16th July 2pm 

Summer Show - Wednesday 17th July 2pm 

Summer Show - Thursday 18th July 7pm 

 

 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 26th April 2019 


